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The Advisory Committee to Reduce Poverty met on April 20, 2023.  

 

Items on the agenda included introduction of new citizen appointees Melissa Johnson 

and Lynn Welton representing the Town of Amherst, and Carrigan Guthro representing 

the Town of Oxford. 

 

A discussion was also held around the Universal Lunch Program, and on the PRAC 

Strategy Working Group and Action Items. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for September 21, 2023. 

 


